
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, MAY 3, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S ANOTHER SUNDAY AND FOR MOST OF US THAT MEANS NOT BEING ABLE TO ATTEND 

CHURCH IN PERSON. I GOT TO THINKING ABOUT THE VERSES IN HEBREWS THAT SPEAK 

TO THE IMPORTANCE OF MEETING TOGETHER. 

Hebrews 10:24-25 New International Version (NIV) 

24 And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds, 
25 not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but encouraging one 

another—and all the more as you see the Day approaching. 

 EVEN THOUGH WE MAY BE PROHIBITED FROM MEETING TOGETHER, THE MOST 

CERTAINLY SHOULD BE OBEYING VERSE 24, “let us consider how we may spur one 

another on toward love and good deeds,”. HOW CAN WE DO THAT IN TODAY’S ‘SOCIAL 

DISTANCING’ ORDERS’?   

IT’S TAKES SOME CREATIVITY THAT’S FOR SURE. MY WIFE NANCY LOVES TO MAKE 

HOMEMADE CARDS. THIS PAST WEEK WHILE STUCK AT HOME SHE TOOK OUR CHURCH’S 

DIRECTORY AND MADE A CARD FOR EVERY FAMILY IN OUR CHURCH. OUR CHURCH IS 

NOT HUGE BUT IT DID FILL MANY OF HER HOURS AND I’M SURE THE CARDS SERVED TO 

BRIGHTEN SOMEONE’S DAY.   

MY 89 YEAR OLD MOTHER’S CHURCH IS PUTTING TOGETHER FOOD BOXES AND 

DELIVERING TO THE ELDERLY IN THE CHURCH. 

ENCOURAGE ONE ANOTHER ALL THE MORE AS YOU SEE THE DAY APPROACHING. 

I HOPE OUR PROGRAMMING TODAY IS AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO YOU. LET US HEAR FROM 

YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


